
 
NEWS RELEASE 

North Olympic Library System 
2210 South Peabody Street 

Port Angeles, WA  98362 

 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Date:  November 10, 2021 
Contact: Adele Kelly, Public Service Specialist 
  360.963.2414; AKelly@nols.org   
Re:  Gratitude Garland Take & Make  
Attached: gratitude garland.jpg 
 
 

The North Olympic Library System (NOLS) invites people of all ages to explore your creativity 

and express gratitude with a Gratitude Garland!  As 2021 winds down, what are you grateful 

for?  Your health? Your friends?  Your hair? Nothing is too small to be grateful for!  

 

Stop by your NOLS branch beginning Thursday, November 18 to pick up a kit to make a 

Gratitude Garland.  The kit includes everything you need: pre-cut paper, a glue stick, marker, 

twine, and instructions.  This is a great project for the entire family. Available while supplies 

last. 

 

For more information this and other programs happening at your library, visit www.nols.org, 

call 360.417.8500, email Discover@nols.org, or follow North Olympic Library System on 

Facebook and Instagram. 

 



 
Gratitude Garland kits available at NOLS beginning November 18. 
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